
 

With gratitude and joy, we celebrate the faith journey of our First 

Holy Communion and Confirmation candidates.  

 

These sacred milestones mark a profound step in their spiritual growth, as they 

embrace the grace of the Eucharist and the strength of the Holy Spirit.  

 

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to everyone who contributed to making 

both sacramental ceremonies a beautiful success. A special thank you to Bright 

Pics, the official photographer, for capturing these cherished moments for our 

parish community.  

 

 

May this occasion be a lasting reminder of God’s love and guidance in the lives 

of our candidates. Congratulations to all! 


